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Who We Are: 

The Platt Tech PFO is a registered 501 (C) (3) non-profit organization. Our membership includes parents, 

guardians, grandparents, faculty, administrators, community members, and the alumni of Platt Technical High 

School. 

Our Mission: 

The mission of the Platt Tech PFO is to strengthen the partnership among parents/guardians, students, and 

faculty, thereby enriching the educational and extracurricular experiences of our students.  

We are dedicated to fostering an inclusive community through active participation in school, athletic and 

community events, facilitating open communication, and nurturing an environment of support and innovation. 

Through collaborative efforts and creative fundraising, we aim to provide resources and support diverse school 

programs and celebrate student achievements, ensuring every student at Platt Tech thrives. 

Ways to get Involved: 

• Meetings: Attending the PFO meetings gives you a voice. You help decide what we do as a group. Our 

meetings are held the second Tuesday of each month from 6-7 PM.  

• Volunteer: Our organization is 100% volunteer. There are many ways to help, and we can work together to 

find what works for you. Your level of involvement is up to you. 

• Fundraise: We cannot support our students without fundraising. 

• Ideas: We are always looking for new ways to engage our students and community. We are looking to add 

new school events, bring in trade-related demonstrations, fundraising ideas, etc. 

Why Join the PFO? 

Joining the Platt Tech PFO membership connects you with a community that enhances communication with 

school staff and enriches the learning environment. We believe that TOGETHER, we can significantly impact 

student success. Your involvement helps influence school programs and directly supports students by funding 

activities, trips, scholarships, awards, and so much more!  

Who can be a member? 

Are you a father, mother, protector, guardian, grandparent, alumni, friend, or a person who works, teaches, or 

instructs at Platt Technical High School? If you answered YES, then we would like you to become a member. 

We are actively looking for new members to fill open roles such as Treasurer, Membership Chairperson, etc. 

For more information, contact: PlatttechnicalPFO@gmail.com 


